
Only the flagged student receives an email when this flag is raised. 

 

 

​Dear [Student First Name],  

 

The Office of Student Accounts has placed a HOLD on your account which prevents 

release of any transcripts/grades and also prevents class registration for a future term. 

You may review your Course and Fee Statement online via your AMOS account at 

amos.moravian.edu​ to determine your outstanding balance due and also to make 

immediate payment.  If you have any questions, you are welcome to contact the Office of 

Student Accounts at (610) 625-7142 or studentaccounts@moravian.edu. 
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